
24,  1946.

At  Prof.  Ames’  suggestion,  I  am  asking  if  you  can

send  to  us  fresh  flowering  material  (in  alcohol  or  formalin)  of  Fregéa

amabilis  Heichb.f.

We  are  anxious  to  settle  the  question  as  to  whether  that  genus

is  really  distinet  from  Sobralia,  so  we  need  to  examine  fresh  material.

t  wishes,  I  am

Very  sincerely  yours,

Charles  Schweinfurth

Research  Fellow  in  botany,  Harvard  University
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